

May, 2017

Terrence D. Spexarth, Mayor Angela Banz, Council President Stephanie Guy Robert Winter Pamela Winegarner Victoria Duling

Department Heads

Diana Brooks, City Clerk Mark Hinkle, Chief of Police Bradley Banz, Fire Chief Corey Heck, Public Works

Mayor's Update

The weather seems not to be able to make up its mind but we asked you to make up yours. We asked you to tell us what size of trash cart you wanted and whether you wanted recycling. This was done in preparation for the city to take over billing for trash on the June 1st utility bills. The agreement the City Council made with Waste Connections will save you, the customer, approximately \$100 per year.

I would like to extend my congratulations to all graduates! It is a wonderful accomplishment whether you are in 5th grade, 8th grade, high school or college. To the parents I say well done in your support of these students both financially and scholastically.

Don't forget to thank a veteran as we approach Memorial Day. Their service to our country is appreciated and respected by those of us who have not had the privilege to serve in the armed forces.

As summer approaches and the weather gets warmer, please remember to lock your cars and remove your valuables from your vehicles. Your car is NOT the place for your wallets, keys, lap tops, or phones overnight.

MONDAY, MAY 29TH
IN OBSERVANCE OF
MEMORIAL DAY



FARMERS
MARKET
BEGINS
MAY 31ST
4:30 TO 6:30 PM

Dates and Times subject to change without notice

INVEST IN THE FUTURE OF COLWICH'S CHILDREN

COLWICH LIBRARY BOARD IS ACCEPTING DONATIONS FOR EXPANDING AND DEVELOPING A "KID'S ROOM"

> FOR MORE INFO. CONTACT JOANNA KRAUS AT 796-1521

ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE



CANDIDATE FILING
DEADLINE
NOON – JUNE 1ST
THREE COUNCIL SEATS
OPEN FOR ELECTION
CANDIDATES MUST FILE
AT THE
SEDGWICK COUNTY
ELECTION OFFICE
510 N MAIN
HISTORIC COURTHOUSE